
Hello Second Grade Students and Families,

Welcome to second grade! I am so excited about beginning a new
school year and meeting all of you. I want every student to feel
comfortable and welcome in our classroom, room 222. Second grade
means more responsibility for students. However, it also means a lot
of fun learning and exploring various topics.

Here are a few suggestions that may help the first few days run smoothly:

☆ Please inform your child of his/her route number, not bus number. This will
make dismissal easier for everyone.
☆ Sleep is very important. Please start adjusting your child’s bedtime schedule
a week prior to school to give your child’s body time to get adjusted to an
earlier wake time. I need to do this also!
☆ Label everything--- lunch boxes, jackets, hats, backpacks, etc. This helps a
great deal if things get lost.
☆ Snack will likely be in the morning. Please send your child in with a healthy
snack each day (crackers, fruit, cheese, veggies, granola, yogurt, pretzels).
Save sugary treats for home.
☆ Please see the Second Grade Supply list for items needed. I know finding
folders in specific colors can be difficult. Don’t stress if you can’t find the exact
colors.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me. krogers@acsdny.org

I look forward to meeting all of you soon!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Kendra Rogers
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